
 
 
 

YOU ARE INVITED 
 

To a Superintendent Search Engagement Meeting 
hosted by BWP and Associates 

 

Monday, September 23, 2019 
 

Cass Junior High School Gymnasium 
8502 Bailey Road, Darien 

 
7:00 p.m. 

 

Please come join BWP, the District’s Superintendent 
Search Firm, for an engagement meeting regarding 
the search for a new Superintendent. All Parents, 

Guardians and Community Members are welcome 
and encouraged to attend. 


